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Dear Parent / Guardian              
 
Year 6 Residential trip to Caythorpe   
 
We are very excited to announce that we are organising a five day residential trip to 
Caythorpe Court, Lincolnshire, in February 2024. We are very fortunate to have secured a 
booking as it is an extremely popular venue for school groups. 
 
Caythorpe Court is a leading residential activity centre provider, responsible for delivering 
safe and rewarding educational programmes to over 130,000 children every year. By 
combining many National Curriculum-linked modules with thrilling outdoor and indoor 
adventure activities, this trip is sure to provide your child with a wealth of new experiences 
outside of the classroom. 
 
We are offering this opportunity to all pupils who will be moving into Year 6 in September 
2023. The trip will take place from Monday 5th February to Friday 9th February 2024. 
The cost of the visit will be around £221.50 which includes, full board, accommodation, a 
full programme of activities and travel by coach. To confirm our booking and your child’s 
place please make, an initial payment of £50.00 via ParentPay by Monday 3rd July 2023. 
 
Once the initial payment has been paid, we will then let you know how much is left to pay. 
To make payments easy and more manageable you can make payments via your 
ParentPay account on a weekly/monthly basis to help you spread the cost. However full 
payment must be made by the end of January 2024. 
 
** We must highlight and stress to all parents that once the first initial payment of 
£50.00 has been paid, you have committed to your child attending and full payment 
will be required whether they attend or not. If your child changes their mind and 
chooses not to attend, FULL payment will still be required, and NO REFUNDS will 
be available as this will then become a cancellation charge. This is Caythorpes 
policy and is non-negotiable.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Year 5/6 team  

http://www.mornington.notts.sch.uk/
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/course-types/outdoor-education-in-the-uk?cid=34&ci=PrimarySchool0

